
 
Sara   Costa   Yuen  
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(c)   781-808-7247   (e)   syuen@phoenixcharteracademy.org  
 

March   25,   2020  
 
 

Dear   Phoenix   Community,  
 
On   March   25,   2020,   Governor   Baker   ordered   the   closing   of   all   public   and   private   schools   in   the  
Commonwealth   of   Massachusetts   through   May   4,   2020,   to   help   prevent   the   spread   of   COVID-19.  
Therefore,   Phoenix   Charter   Academy   Chelsea   will   be   closed   until   May   4,   2020.   Please   monitor   the  
Phoenix   Charter   Academy   website,    www.phoenixcharteracademy.org/ ,   for   more   information.  
 
You   may   also   call   the   main   office   at   617-889-3100   with   any   questions   at   all,   and   please   encourage   your  
student   to   be   in   touch   with   his   or   her   Academic   Advisor   each   week   for   support   in   our   online   learning  
platform.   
 
 
Best,  
 
Sar�   C�st�   Yue�  
 
Sara   Costa   Yuen  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.phoenixcharteracademy.org/

